
From: ALAN CHAMPION <alanchampion@talktalk.net>  
Sent: 06 May 2021 10:02 
To: Licensing Section <licensingsection@tendringdc.gov.uk> 
Subject: Liquor Licence Renewal 

 

 

Dear Sir, or madam, re- application ref. no. 21/00184/PREMGR we would like our wishes 

known that we object to the opening hours being too long, i.e. closing no later than 23.00   as 

all pub's. It is a quiet road, and we live very near the club. We don't want a lot of noise and 

litter @ two in the morning! or even later.  

       Yours faithfully  Mr & Mrs Champion.  

     36 Oakmead Rd. 
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